
Upcoming Events

September 2-5 NWEA Testing 1-8 Grade

September 5- NOON DISMISSAL THIS FRIDAY/Faculty

Meeting/SPIRIT DAY - your child may wear a St. Paul Spirit Shirt

with appropriate bottoms, please see the hand book if you

have any questions. https://school.st-

paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/parent.student_handb

ook_2025-26.pdf

September 8 SPPTO Meeting 6:30 PM in the Music Room

September 25 PICTURE DAY

September 29 - October 3 Read-A-Thon

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/parent.student_handbook_2025-26.pdf
https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/parent.student_handbook_2025-26.pdf
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AMAZON WISH LIST

https://school.st-

paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amaz

on_wish_list_8.pdf

Server Schedule

September 2-5

C. Hoff & C. Lanham

September 6

4:30 Mass - B. Matheney & T. Dyer

September 7

7:00 Mass - M. Donovan & R. Runge

9:00 Mass - R. Loy & N. Loy

11:00 Mass - R. Davis & E. Riffle

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_8.pdf
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September 8-12

K.Lickteig & N. Loy

NWEA

This week, students in grades 1–8 will be taking the NWEA MAP Growth Assessment in:

Math

Reading

Language Usage

A few key things to know about the MAP Growth test:

It is computer adaptive – the test changes questions based on your child’s answers.

It helps us find your child’s true learning level, whether above or below grade level.

Results give teachers important information to: Support individual student needs, Track both

student and class growth, Improve instructional practices

How you can help your child prepare:

Make sure they get plenty of sleep

Provide a healthy breakfast each morning

Encourage them to try their best without stress



If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

A Reminder from the Cafeteria

Please check the balance of your child/children's account and make a payment if needed through

Meal Magic, send in a check made out to Food Service Consultants, or send in a cash payment.



St. Dominic Regional Band 2025-26

Mr. James Waechter, Director

Email: jrwaechter@gmail.com

Cell: 314-941-6814

We are excited to invite students in Grades 5–8 to join the St. Dominic Regional Band Program!

Whether your child is a first-time musician joining the Beginning Band, or a returning student

continuing with the Advanced Band, we look forward to a fun and rewarding year of music-making.

This after-school program will be held on Monday and Wednesday afternoons at St. Dominic High

School, in our newly renovated band and choir rooms.

To explore instrument options ahead of time, please watch this short video on “Being Part of the

Band” by going to this link: https://vimeo.com/1109485372/05d08f4694?share=copy. If you have

any questions or need more information, feel free to reach out — I’d be happy to help! We look

forward to meeting you on September 8 and to a great year of music!

https://vimeo.com/1109485372/05d08f4694?share=copy.






https://st-paulchurch.org/resources/protecting-gods-children






Mrs. Kelly Kaimann

“But now, thus says the LORD, who created you, Jacob, and formed

you, Israel: Do not fear, for I have redeemed you; I have called you

by name: you are mine" Isaiah 43:1

Email: Principal@stpaulknights.org

Website: Stpaulknights.org

Location: 1235 Church Road, Saint Paul, MO, USA

Phone: 636-978-1900

mailto:Principal@stpaulknights.org
https://stpaulknights.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=1235+Church+Rd,+St+Paul,+MO+63366,+USA&ftid=0x87dedb287f5dc5d9:0xb88c98c9eedf8ae6
tel:636-978-1900
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